
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All PRC books in our school library are clearly labelled with both a year level label and the 

PRC ID sticker. The books for K-2 students are located on a turning bookstand at the front of 

the library. Picture books for years 3-4 and 5-6 are located in a marked trolley throughout the 

library. Chapter books for years 3-4 and 5-6 are located throughout the senior fiction section 

of the library and the non fiction books for years 3-4 and 5-6 are located in a trolley within 

the nonfiction section of the library.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All grades from years 1 – 6  enter their books online onto their personal 

reading log which is accessed online through the student portal.  

Otherwise, the PRC website can be found at:        

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html 

 

Kindergarten  students will complete the Challenge in class with their teachers 

 

Student login details are as follows: 

User name is what the student uses to log in to the internet at school. 

Usually first name.last name (possibly a number after their name). Password is the student’s 

class if in years one and two and a self chosen one if in years 3-6. 

If you see a sticker on the spine of the book and 

an ID number on the front of the book that your 

child has borrowed, please record this ID number 

onto their personal reading log on the PRC 

website. 

 

How to log in to the Premier’s Reading 

Challenge website to record books 

onto your personal log. 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html
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To log on simply click on the logon icon on the 

left hand side of the screen. 

 

To enter books, students click on the 

‘student reading records’ tab on the left 

hand side of the screen. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

            

            

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If the PRC ID is known (a number on 

the front of school library books) this 

is what is entered where it says ID. 

 

If there is no PRC ID then the book 

can be entered by title and author 

under the Add a Choice Book tab. 



Upon entering all the required books online, students will be notified that they have 

completed the Challenge. This information will be sent through to the school where we will 

organise the student’s certificate.  

Upon completion of the Challenge, student’s will have their photo taken and this will be 

displayed on our honour wall in the library. Their name will also go into the weekly lucky dip 

draw for a canteen voucher. The weekly draw is an exciting time for all students as they hope 

that their name is the one that is pulled out for the prize.  

Certificates, photos and a commemorative bookmark are all issued to the students at the end 

of the year. 

If you are still having difficulty entering books online after reading these instructions, please 

come and see me in the library where I can help you further.  

 

 

Helena Castelletti 

Teacher Librarian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      


